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AllEarth Renewables, Inc. Commemorates the Official Unveiling of New Headquarters

BRISTOL, VT — April 30, 2024 - AllEarth Renewables, a leading provider of sustainable
solar energy solutions in Vermont, proudly announced the grand opening of its new
headquarters in Bristol yesterday. The event, which drew attendees from across the
state, marked a significant milestone in the company's journey.

For AllEarth Renewables, this was the culmination of months of hard work that went
into the company’s transition and fitting out the building for the relocation of its
manufacturing process for its dual-axis solar trackers, and for its staff.

The grand opening provided an opportunity for key members of the public to explore the
innovative facility and witness firsthand AllEarth Renewables' dedication to
environmental stewardship. Positioned as a vibrant red beacon in the Bristol
community, the new building brings new opportunities, economically and socially, into
Addison County.

The Net Positive building showcases cutting-edge technology and eco-friendly design
elements, aligning seamlessly with AllEarth Renewables' sustainability ethos. Powered,
heated, and cooled entirely by solar energy, the facility uses advanced heating and
cooling systems, along with electric vehicle charging stations, exemplifying a holistic
approach to green infrastructure.

Recognized for its integrated design approaches for energy efficiency, health and
affordability, the building was recently Awarded an Efficiency Vermont Best of the Best
Award in Large Commercial New Construction category at the 2024 Better Business by
Design Conference.

Designed to LEAN manufacturing standards, the facility optimizes production efficiency
for AllEarth Solar Trackers, with ample space for future expansion. AllEarth Renewables
President & CEO David Blittersdorf expressed optimism about the company's growth



trajectory, envisioning a workforce increase and greater community involvement in the
years ahead.

During the event, Blittersdorf and Kevin Harper of Stoney Hill Properties expressed
gratitude to local partners and community members who contributed to the success of
the new headquarters. Harper spoke about the bigger picture of the project that led to
its success, and plans for future community-oriented development in the area. The
collaborative effort exemplifies a shared commitment to fostering sustainable
development and economic prosperity in Bristol.

As part of the Stoney Hill Properties development, the new headquarters aligns with
Bristol's vision for a vibrant and resilient community. The building was designed to
provide resilience and reliability during grid outages.

“During a big winter storm in January, we and the Bristol Firehouse were the only ones
with power when the town shut down due to a whole-building generator we have on site,
allowing operations to continue.” said Blittersdorf.

With key members of the community, building partners, and government in attendance -
including Lieutenant Governor David Zuckerman - the grand opening signifies not only a
new chapter for AllEarth Renewables but also demonstrates the power of community
collaboration in driving positive change.

“For me, it feels like coming home,” expressed Blittersdorf, who spoke about his former
residence on North Street, where he started his career in renewable energy some 42
years ago. “If we are going to face today’s challenges, it all comes down to community.
Bristol is a great community that has everything you need within walking distance.”

The company is looking for like-minded neighbors to join them in the Stoney Hill
Business Park. Shovel-ready commercial lots are available for prospective partners
interested in joining Bristol's sustainable ecosystem, offering an opportunity to
contribute to the town's growth while embracing environmentally conscious practices.

About AllEarth Renewables, Inc.

AllEarth Renewables is a national leader in solar energy, with over 7,000 installations
throughout the country, including over 3,500 in Vermont over the last 15 years. AllEarth
Solar Trackers are fully designed, engineered and built in Bristol, Vermont.



For more information about AllEarth Renewables and employment opportunities, please
visit their website.

www.allearthrenewables.com

118 Firehouse Drive
Bristol, VT 05443
(802) 872-9600

marketing@allearthrenewables.com

For more information about Stoney Hill Properties, contact Kevin Harper at Stoney Hill
Properties at 802-233-0938.
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